Dear: Officer Tom & Stephanie Daley,

Those of us in the MCSO Sheriffs Advisory Posse would like to extend our deepest sympathies as well
as our prayers and support. We are most grateful for what you and all officers do by placing your lives
on the line in order that we, the public, may live free of fear as we go about our daily activities.

Due to our heartfelt appreciation, the MCSO Advisory Posse has taken on the privilege as well as the
responsibility of raising funds to help offset costs for the officers and families during times such as
this. Please accept with our utmost thanks, this check from the MCSO Advisory Posse / Memorial Fund
for $15,000.00.

You can find more information about the MCSO Advisory Posse @ www.mcsomemorialfund.com.

On behalf of the entire posse, our best to you and your wife,

MCSO Memorial Fund

Greg Warthen
Executive Director
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Steven A Colla,| Vice Commander,| MCSO Advisory Posse / Memorial Fund
Telephone: 602-980-1948 | Fax: 480-627-7110 | Email: Scolla@repsrv.com
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